Circular No ( 28) for 2016 Regarding Eid al Adha Holiday 1437
Hijri- 2016

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities and Authorities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like
to send you best regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.

On the occasion of the upcoming Happy Eid al Adha for the year 1437 Hijri;
and pursuant to Article 100/5) of the Cabinet Resolution No (13) for 2012
concerning the Executive Regulations of Federal Law by Decree No (11) for
the year 2008 on Human Resources in the Federal Government, and
amendments thereof, determining official holidays in the mi\njstries and
federal bodies; and as per the directives of the wise Ieadersmp

It has been announced by the Council of Mlnlsterg fhAt Elq\a?ﬁdha holidays
will be from Sunday the 9" of Dull Huj\al \1437 OIv*l‘lﬁ‘l c&pbréqunmng to
September 11, 2016, to Thursday Sébternbé? 15{\\20\16 tof‘““all federal
government entities. Normal. Wﬁr |ng\xmbur§\\WTll \r\Qsh}ne on Sunday,
September 18, 2016. . x.® R U
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On this occasmq\at\@lvegug (q@t\f)Te\%Quk?é to senﬁ &armest greetings and
heartfelt cqngratu @mﬁs tQ\PYgSIdQn'éﬁIS tugh%ess Sheikh Khalifa Bin Zayed
Al Nahyan,)u%’ﬁlgl’g\meés Shenl%h I\/LQhQanad Bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice
Presiderit and\\{’?‘ﬁme M%lstqr\OF the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, and Their
Highnessés th\QkSﬂpreme Council Members, Rulers of Emirates, wishing
them happln}—:-ss health and prosperity. Congratulations are also extended
to the people of the UAE and the Arab and Islamic countries on this blessed

occasion.

Abdul Rahman Al Owais
Minister of Health and Prevention

Chairman of the Federal Authority for Government Human Resources



